
 

Position Statement on 

Gay & Lesbian Sexuality 
 

 

 

The Salvation Army upholds the dignity of all persons.  For this reason, and in obedience to 

the example of Jesus Christ, whose compassionate love is all-embracing, The 

Salvation Army does not discriminate on the basis of sexual orientation in the 

delivery of its services. 

 

The Salvation Army believes that God’s will for the expression of sexual intimacy is 

revealed in the Bible, and that living fully in accordance with biblical standards calls 

for chastity outside of heterosexual marriage and faithfulness within it.  We do not 

believe that same-sex attraction is necessarily blameworthy and we oppose the 

vilification and mistreatment of gays and lesbians.  We believe that we are 

accountable for the ways in which we express our sexuality.  While recognizing the 

challenge that this presents, The Salvation Army believes firmly in the power of 

God’s grace to enable all to live in a manner that is pleasing to Him. 

 

In keeping with our mission, we are committed to proclaiming the good news of salvation, 

the forgiveness of sins, and transformation by the Holy Spirit.  We welcome all 

seekers of faith in Christ to explore Salvation Army church life. 
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